
March 10, 2025 

Subject: Proposal for Membership Fees – Alberta Bilingual Municipal Association (ABMA) 

Dear Mayor, Council and Chief Administrative Officer, 

On behalf of the Alberta Bilingual Municipal Association (ABMA), I would like to express our gratitude 
for your continued support and commitment to promoting bilingualism in Alberta's municipalities. 

At our recent meeting on February 15, 2025, the members of the ABMA made an important decision to 
present a proposal for the introduction of membership fees for our current members as well as 
municipalities wishing to join our association. 

After extensive discussions and a review of models from similar associations, we believe that establishing 
a membership fee will not only demonstrate a clear commitment from our members but also serve as a 
valuable indicator of engagement when applying for grants. 

Proposed Membership Fees: 

• Villages: $150.00
• Towns under 2,000 population: $500.00
• Towns over 2,000 population: $700.00
• Cities: $1,100.00
• Municipal Districts/Counties: $1,100.00

We are confident that, with your support, we can enhance the value of our association and strengthen our 
collective impact. These contributions will help us expand our initiatives, provide more resources to our 
members, and advocate effectively for the needs of bilingual communities across Alberta. 

We greatly appreciate your consideration of this proposal and look forward to your feedback. Please feel 
free to reach out if you have any questions or require further information. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to the ABMA and the communities we serve. 

Sincerely, 

Elisa Brosseau, 
Chair 
Alberta Bilingual Municipal Association (ABMA) 
(780)573-9846
abmalberta@gmail.com
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